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From: Mary Corcoran
To: House Transportation
Subject: PUBLIC TESTIMONY Proposed Regulation 2021200079
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 12:59:47 PM


To the Chair and Members of the House Transportation Committ,


Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Proposed Regulation
2021200079. I do not support these regulations in urban areas. No
matter how one tries to retrofit off road vehicles, they will not mix
nicely with the kind of traffic that is always present on highways and
roads in these areas.  The roads were not constructed for them, the
machines are not constructed for this traffic and the property and
human tolls are guaranteed.


In addition, public safety enforcers are taxed now taking care of
violations. This is an unnecessary burden on their efforts and all the
drivers and passengers on these roads.


I understand these vehicles have a place and purpose and local
regulation in rural areas.  These work.  Urban areas are not part of
that environment.


Sincerely
Mary Corcoran
Delta Junction AK
Ellamar AK
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